Gesendet: Sonntag, 5. Januar 2020 05:03

An: Rainer Leonhardt

Betreff: Happy new year

Dear Rainer

Today is a great day. We received a Christmas card from you. My daughter Lea is very happy. This may be the first time she has received a mailed letter since she was born. I am sorry for not being able to greet you in time for Merry Christmas. In the new year of 2020, I hope you and your family are healthy and business is booming.

The traditional Chinese New Year is coming soon, and my family will come to the United States to reunite with my parents. We haven't spent the New Year together for a long time, which makes me very excited. At that time, I will take a picture of the whole family and send you the Chinese New Year greetings. Thank you